
Each year at this time our school asks families of Ss Peter and Paul School to make 
a voluntary contribution towards the cost of providing the quality of education 
they expect from the school. This contribution provides additional income thus 

making those important extras possible. 

Your donation can be paid at the School Office (Cash, Cheque or Eftpos) or via Internet 
Banking - Sts Peter & Paul School 12-3142-0297974-00                                                       
(please put your child’s name and ‘Donation’ as a reference) 

Thank you in anticipation of your ongoing support for our school.  

Principal 
Kay Tester 

BOT Chairperson 
Chris Byrne 

$75.00 
for one child  

$100.00 
maximum for families of more than one child 

Children starting after Term 1 
$20 per term / $25 per family 

All donations are tax deductible 
a receipt will be emailed 

In 2019 our focus is on: 

 An increased variety of Science and Technology equipment 

 Creative play equipment for our Classrooms 

 Replacement of 2 Classroom interactive whiteboards 


